

HARTWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 4055

PARENT/CARER WALKTHROUGHS and STUDENT REPORTING INFORMATION SESSIONS

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is amazing to consider we are nearly halfway through the 2024 school year. We are always pleased to see the engagement of the students as they connect with the curriculum, specialist subjects and wider school activities such as sporting and musical events as the year progresses.

PARENT/CARER WALKTHROUGHS

The student reports will be available towards the end of the term and in order to provide further understanding of your child/children's progress, we would like to invite you to a parent walkthrough in each year level. The walkthrough provides an opportunity to look at the progress in the key areas of learning, share their workbooks, discuss upcoming learning goals and celebrate successes! We hope this provides more context and information to the written report you will shortly receive.

Each year level has set aside time in the next fortnight – please see below. The children really enjoy sharing their learning so please let us know if you are unable to make this time and we will pair them with another adult/teacher. If you are unable to attend, I am sure that each teacher will be able to facilitate 10-15 minutes before or after school but I would ask where possible to attend during the given times below. Thank you for this.

WEEK 8	TUESDAY 4 th June	WEDNESDAY 5 th June	THURSDAY 6 th June
9.00am -9.30am		Prep	
3.00pm-3.30pm	Year 6		Year 3

WEEK 9	TUESDAY 11 th June	WEDNESDAY 12 th June	THURSDAY 13 th June
9.00am-9.30am			Year 1
3.00pm-3.30pm)	Year 5	Year 2	Year 4

STUDENT REPORTING INFORMATION SESSIONS

For parents who are new to Hartwell, we will also be offering a reporting information session. We hope this will provide understanding of our student reports and in particular the assessment each child receives against a standardised curriculum and answer any questions. These times will be online via Webex, we will send the link as a reminder prior to the event and will be held on:

Friday 7th June at 2.45pm and Tuesday 11th June at 9.15am

Kind regards,

Principal